
** REUNION ANNOUNCEMENT – CCHS CLASS OF 1977 **
Your reunion committee is at it again and plans are underway for the 40th Reunion of the Crystal City 
High School Class of 1977.  Yes --- DA BIG FOUR OH!

Our reunion celebration will take place on Saturday, September 30, 2017 at Frederick’s Banquet and 
Conference Center on Festus Main Street.  As it was at our 30th Reunion, this will be another reunion 
night to remember !   Very casual, fun and entertaining !

Your committee is diligently working on all the details.  So for now, we are just getting the word out so 
you can make plans to attend and join your classmates from 1977 at the Saturday evening banquet.  
Watch for updates on Facebook and please spread the news.

And since this is the weekend of our Alma Mater’s Homecoming, also mark your calendars for Friday, 
September 29th and make plans to attend the 1:30 Homecoming Parade. Then rally with your classmates 
that evening and cheer for our Hornets at the 7:00 football game!

We will be sending out more information and registration forms in a few weeks or so.  In addition, 
Debbie Nelle Macias has volunteered to develop a CCHS Class of 1977 Facebook page that will be 
periodically updated with the exciting details about our BIG FOUR OH reunion. We’ll let you know when 
that page is up and running.

Your CCHS reunion committee members will be glad to hear from you and answer questions.  They can 
all be found on Facebook under the names of:  Beth Schapiro Brockman, Cathy Hankins, Cindy 
Schembre, Florence Becker Borman, Kay Schaffer, Michelle Spencer and Tina Vance Blum. 

We are so looking forward to seeing everyone at our 40th !

ONCE A HORNET ---- ALWAYS A HORNET !!!

                 


